STATE OF
COLORADO

(no subject)

Eckman - DNR, Annie <annie.eckman@state.co.us> Tue, May 28, 2013 at 3:01 PM
To: jevans@nobleenergyinc.com, RBruner@nobleenergyinc.com
Cc: Rick Allison - DNR <rick.allison@state.co.us>, "EnviroScan, OGCC" <OGCC.EnviroScan@state.co.us>

Calvary Donaldson USX EE29-3, 4, 5, 6, 12, 19 API#05-123-33669; Facility ID
423676; SWNW Sec.29, T7N, R65W, Remediation #7451

Based on review of information Noble Energy presented on December 31, 2012, it appears that no
further action is necessary at this time, and COGCC approves the closure request. However,
should future conditions at the site indicate contaminant concentrations in soils exceeding COGCC
standards or if ground water is found to be significantly impacted, then further investigation
and/or remediation activities may be required at the site. The spill humber (2231293) and
remediation number (7149) have been changed to closed status in the Colorado Oil & Gas
Information System via Form 27a document #200380790. A copy of the signature pare of the
approved Form 27 is attached. Please retain a copy of this email as confirmation of closure.

Thank you,

Ann Clements Eckman, PG
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801
Denver, CO 80203
wWww.cogcc.state.co.us

303.894.2100 x5149

CC - Remediation #7149, please also link to AP1123-33669 and Facility ID #423676 (Facility ID was incorrectly
listed as #306408)
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http://dnrdensterling/Infosys/cogis_forms/view_approved.cfm?doc_num=200380790
http://www.cogcc.state.co.us/
tel:303.894.2100
https://mail.google.com/mail/b/31/u/0/?ui=2&ik=131c764130&view=att&th=13eecf231535767a&attid=0.1&disp=attd&realattid=f_hh9keb7v0&safe=1&zw

